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CHANGE 

If all goes well, the Exchange 

Club of Killeen is set to end the year 

with 57 members.  It has been a 

good year.  The club welcomed its 

newest member Jason Brow.  Set to 

be voted on at the end of the month 

is Georgette Mienke. 

Volume XXXXX1XVXIIA 

Club set to end year 

with +2 members 

Dates To Remember............ 

 

JULY 6—NO MEETING 

JUNE 22—PROUDLY WE HAIL 

JUNE 29—INDUCTION OF NEW OFFICERS 

 

are busy working on the Needs      

Assessment and the club’s program 

for next year.  This was a great year 

for the Exchange Club of Killeen: 

we helped establish a new Excel 

Club at Ellison High School and 

Resurrect the Exchange Club of 

Temple. 

Installation of Officers 

 

Texas District President Dick 

Young swears in the newly 

elected and continuing officers 

and directors.   

Pictured below are the new, 

current and out-going officer or 

director. 

The new officers and board 



 

OFFICERS   

DIRECTORS 

and Committee Chairs  

2014-2015 
President....................Charlie Guidry 

President-Elect.........Vacant 

Secretary...................Christa Hudson 

Treasurer……….......Maureen Jouett 

VP/Bingo.........................Don Sutton 

Scrapbook……….…...Barbara West 

Photographer……………Lan Carter 

Web Master……....….. Larry Holly  

Imm. Past President….. Larry Holly 

Committees: 
Americanism..................Mark Hyde 

Child Abuse Prevention ...…Nancy 

LeChuga 

Community Svc ...........Kathy Jones  

Fellowship/Inter-Club/Public 

Relations/Bulletin..........Kathy Jones  

Membership…….…..Kenny Murray 

Youth………......Angenet Wilkerson 

Directors: 

Diane Guidry, Nancy LeChuga, 

Kathy Clark Jones, Kenny Murray, 

Ursula Rushing, and Barbara West 

 Calendar of Events 

June 2015 

June 1—Tyler Convention  

June 8—Installation of Officers 

June 15—Needs Assessment 

June 22—Proudly We Hail 

June 29—Prepare for new year 

Who’s In Charge? 

June 2015      PAGE 2 EX-FILES 

Members of the Exchange 

Club of Killeen helped        

Celebrate the Army Birthday 

by having a table with          

information. We also provided 

400 packets of information to 

be distributed to attendees.  

The information included 

Child Abuse Prevention       

brochures and information 

from our community partner 

Bring Everyone In The Zone. 

Biblical 
Exchange 
When Christ, who is 
your life, appears, then you 
also will appear with him in 
glory. 
Colossians 3:4 (NIV) 

June Club  

Anniversaries: 
None 
 

June  

Birthdays: 
Mark Hyde  June 2nd  

Lan Carter.  June 4th 

Sandra Mendoza. June 14th 

Below:  Exchange Club of Temple President Geraldine Lorio grabs 

the traveling gavel from Mark Hyde—Americanism Chair (2015-

16 President-Elect). 


